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Dear Revenue Committee Members,
 
I am a small business owner Solar Specialty Contractor.  I am hired by all types of Oregon Families who
what to use Solar Energy to save money and do the right thing.  Almost all of the products I sell and install
are made here in the USA, I am proud of that.
 
Please find a way to continue the development of solar energy Deployment in Oregon.
 
Thank you
 
R. Brent Gunderson
Gen-Con, Inc.
Ph. 503-245-7657
Cell 503-708-7726
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